
 

 

 
13th December 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
It has been another busy week at Rosherville with the run-up to Christmas in full swing. 
Today we had the wonderful experience of the first Nativity performed by Dr Seuss class. 
The children sang, spoke and signed beautifully ensuring that the audience could fully 
engage with the story. We are extremely proud of our EYFS children and the incredible 
learning journey that they have been on since September.  

 

Donaldson and Dahl Nativity  

We are looking forward to the upcoming performances from Donaldson and Dahl classes 
on Monday and Wednesday next week. If you haven't already done so, please confirm 
your attendance for the Wednesday performance as the Monday performance is now full 
by following the link https://forms.office.com/e/BMZgG0PzE6. 

 

 

Winter Wonderland Day  

Final preparations are being made for the first ‘Winter Wonderland’ experience at 
Rosherville. On Tuesday 17th December, the children are allowed to wear their own 
clothes which can include Christmas jumpers or anything festive.  They will also have 
Christmas dinner on the day, if it has been ordered. We invite you to join us on the 
playground at 2.45 for a festive ‘Sing-Along’ to close the day. Your child will be bringing 
home a variety of Christmas gifts that they will be making on the day.  

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/BMZgG0PzE6


Class Parties 

These will be taking place in the children’s classes on Thursday 19th December at 1pm.  
We will be providing drinks and a snack, so you do not need to provide any food or drink. 
Children may wear their own clothes on this day. 

 

 

Carol Service  

The Carol service will be held at St Mark’s Church on Friday 20th December 2024 at 
10.15am.  We look forward to celebrating this special occasion with you and all are 
welcome.   

 

Community Carols 

This week, our choir were filmed singing a special song for the Community Carol Service that is 
taking place on the 15th of December.  Please see the attached flyer which gives more information 
about where this Pop-up Carol Service is taking place in our local area. 

 

 

 

Term Dates and Clubs  

Term 2 will finish at 1.30pm on Friday 20th December 2024. Children will return to school 
on Tuesday 7th January 2025.  Please remember that there are no clubs next week except 
for the paid for after school provision which will run until Thursday 19th December 2024.  

The letter for new club sign-up will be with you next week via Arbor. Clubs will start week 
beginning 13th January 2025.  

 



 

Christmas Crafts 

A massive thank you to all the parents and carers who attended this afternoon’s 
Christmas Crafts in school with their children.  It was wonderful to see all your creations 
and much enjoyed by all. 

       

 

 

 
 

Dates For Your Diary 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 1 
16th December Dahl and Donaldson Nativity – 2pm 

17th December Winter Wonderland and Christmas 
Dinner 

18th December Dahl and Donaldson Nativity – 9.30am 

20th December Christmas Service  
at St. Marks Church 10.15am 

20th December Last day of Term 2   
School finishes at 1.30pm 

7th January Return to School  
Usual times 8.45am – 3.15pm 

31st January Winter Disco 
KS1 – 3.15 – 4.15pm 
KS2 – 4.30 – 5.30pm 



 
 
Important Dates  
 
Year 6 SAT’s – Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May 2025.  
Year 6 Residential – 6th – 9th June 2025 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Roddan 
 

 
Headteacher 


